
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF FLORISSANT 
 

Public Hearing for the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG)  

Consolidated Annual Performance and  

Evaluation Report (CAPER) for FY 2020 

 

Florissant City Hall Council Chambers   

955 rue St. Francois 

Florissant, Missouri 63031  

February 25, 2021 at 4:00 p.m. 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing 

will be held on Thursday, February 25, 2021, at 4:00 p.m. at  

Florissant City Hall Council Chambers concerning the Fiscal 

Year 2020 Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation 

Report for the Florissant Community Development Block 

Grant Program.  
 

DUE TO COVID-19 PANDEMIC AND BY ORDER OF THE ST. LOUIS 

COUNTY EXECUTIVE, THOSE WHO WISH TO ATTEND WILL BE 

REQUIRED TO WEAR MASKS AND SOCIAL DISTANCE. 
 

Anyone who needs assistance or auxiliary aids for the meeting should contact 

Carol O’Mara at (314) 839-7680 At least 24 hours before the meeting. 
 

Posted this 9th day of February, 2021 

 

 

        

       M. Carol O’Mara, Director 

Housing & Community Development 

       314.839.7680 


